
HOW WELL 
DO WE SUPPORT 
YOUR FAMILY'S 
READING 
NEEDS?

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LinBase

Take this survey 
and tell us!

Your child's school is participating in Bridging the Gap in the 603: Pathways to Literacy 
Proficiency, which is an initiative by the New Hampshire Department of Education to help 
improve literacy skills for all students. 

To make sure we're doing everything we can to support your family with their literacy 
needs, we're conducting a quick survey and we'd love to hear from you. 

Your feedback is incredibly valuable and will help shape future literacy strategies, and don't 
worry, your responses will remain confidential. So please take a few minutes to share your 
thoughts with us and let's work together to advance literacy education for all students. 

Thank you so much for your time and participation!


